
 

The Norfolk County Council 
(West Runton, A149 Cromer Road, C293 Station Road and U14274 Water Lane)  

(20 mph Speed Limit) Order 2024 
 

Statement of Reasons for Making the Order 
 

To reduce the speed of vehicles in the village of West Runton to increase safety and 
align with the Norfolk County Councils Speed Management Strategy. 
 
West Runton is a small village with narrow roads and can become busy during the 
summer months, with locals and tourists using the beach at West Runton as well 
facilities in the village. The A149 Speed Management Feasibility Study as reviewed 
by the Road Safety Team at Norfolk County Council has advised a 20mph speed 
limit in West Runton. 
 
The proposal to make the Order is made because it appears to the County Council 
that it is expedient to do so for avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the 
road or any other road or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising. 
 
  


